Dear Parents and Guardians,

In preparation for the Living Environment Regents Examination on <Regents Exam Date>, students have been working intensely in the classroom, reviewing test-taking strategies and the Living Environment curriculum.  In addition, students have been (and will be) given review assignments from the Living Environment Review Notes, Prentice Hall Review Book and other study materials.  Homework assignments have been allocated for the remainder of the school year. 
Because there is a substantial amount of information that must be covered before the LE Regents, it is imperative that students complete all these review assignments to better prepare for the exam.  Students who fail to complete these assignments, which include completing questions for the review books and studying the review notes 20 minutes every night, are in jeopardy of failing the Living Environment Regents Exam.  Please encourage your child to complete this work in order to ensure his/her success on the Regents Exam.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s respective science teacher.  Thank you!






Sincerely,

<Your Name>
